
 
 

   

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
            kris@finlandmc.org                                                              gerry@finlandmc.org 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Alan Kratz, Ken Paul, Arlin Benner & Jeff Janton 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

office@finlandmc.org 

www.finlandmc.org 

Announcements:  

 
Nursery Aged Sunday School Class for Parents and Children – If you are a 
parent with a nursery aged child (0-2+) you are invited to join with your child 
in the nursery during Sunday School for a Bible story time and interactive 
play. For more information, talk to Mary Kirkpatrick or Abby Rice. 
 
GriefShare continues this Tuesday, 7pm and will go through April 30. Come 
for help and encouragement after the death of a loved one, no matter how 
long it’s been. Know someone struggling with grief? Invite them to GriefShare 
to find community and healing. Sign-up in the community room and talk to 
Pastor Gerry or Arlin Benner if interested. 
 
You are invited to A “Love Song” Couples’ Banquet February 16, 5:30pm; 
Menu: Old Fashioned Pig Roast; Program: Favorite Love Songs, Game: 
“Name that Tune”, Meditation: Grace in Marriage. $10.00/couple tickets. 

Special thanks from Paul Cassel to all for prayers, concerns, meal visits and 
words of encouragement, for Mary during her recent illness in the hospital 
and her recovery at home. Things have improved, but we did not come to a 
full recovery as yet. God Bless all you.    -Paul & Mary Cassel 

Join We Care’s “Hope for the Hopeless” prison ministry banquet Thursday, 
February 28, 2019. Seating begins at 6:00pm at the Franconia Heritage 
Restaurant. Featuring music by Will & Starlit Stoltz. An offering will be 
received to benefit We Care. Reserve free seats through Alvin Landis by 
calling or texting 215-622-4325 or emailing landisad7@gmail.com. 

Feb. 23: Eagles Wings and Finland Mennonite are hosting the Nordic 
Challenge, a fun, and unique indoor disc golf tournament. Your entry 
includes a super-soft putter used as your only disc for the indoor event. 
Sign-up at www.discgolfscene.com/tournaments/Nordic_Challenge_2019 

Prayer shawl has been meeting during the day for the winter months. We 
plan to meet:  Wed. March 6 1:00-2:30pm at the Longacre home.  See Rose 
if you have any questions. 

Take the opportunity to watch Sean McDowell’s “Search for Meaning” 
about worldviews on RightNow Media to follow up from CrossGen. 

http://www.finlandmc.org/
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Pre-service Prayer 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30am - Second Service 11:00am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30am 
Fellowship and Refreshments 10:30-11:00am 

 
Nursery care is provided for children 3 years and under during 

first service (nursery will not be staffed during second service but feel free use it) 

 
 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 
 

Worship in Song    

Scripture – (ESV pew Bible page 1031)                                              Matthew 6:10 

Sermon – Genuine Purpose                                                   Pastor Kris 

Sharing Time & Prayer                                                                                                                                                                             Jeff Janton 

Benediction and Blessing                                                                  Pastor Kris 
         

 

Next Sunday: Genuine Prayer Series: Genuine Provision 
 

                        * * * * * * * * * * 

This Week at Finland 
Today, 12:15pm – Youth group prepping Ripple meal  

 
Tuesday, 12:00pm – Senior Luncheon 

 7:00pm – GriefShare 
7:15pm – Worship team practice 

 
Wednesday, 6:45pm – Gen2Gen night  

                      7:30pm – Book club “Believe It”  
                                                       by Nick Foles 

 
Saturday, 5:30pm – Couples “Love Song” banquet 

 
                                                      Today Next Week 

Greeters Jeff & Jina Reinford (1st svc) 
Jim & Lynn Swartley (2nd svc) 

Merv & Ellen Rutt (1st svc) 
Tom & Cheryl Veney (2nd svc) 

Nursery DeeDee Good & Jalecia Reichart (1st svc) 
Not staffed during 2nd svc 

Edna Fithen & Sue Rice (1st svc) 
Not staffed during 2nd svc 

Ushers Tyler & Laura Knechel (1st svc) 
Brenda Madrill (2nd svc) 

Tyler & Laura Knechel (1st svc) 
Brenda Madrill (2nd svc) 

Closing Darryl & Eleanor Wallace Darryl & Eleanor Wallace 

 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
 

        Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the Community Room 

        Toddlers (2-3 years old) next to the Nursery 

        Preschool (4-5 years old) Room 102 first floor hallway 

        Kindergarten & Grade 1 - Room 101 first floor hallway 

        Grades 2 & 3 - Room 201 second floor hallway 

        Grades 4 & 5 - Room 203 second floor hallway 

        Middle School - Room 202 second floor hallway 

        High School - Rooms 204 & 205 second floor hallway 

        Adult Classes: 

        Living Out Authentic Faith — Sanctuary 

        More Than a Carpenter by Sean McDowell — Classroom 1 (office hallway) 

        Hosea — Classroom 3 (behind coatroom) 

        Men's Class — “Our Love for God” - G-2 in the gym 

        Women's Class — “It's Not Supposed to be This Way” - G-1 in the gym 

 

 

      *In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
     place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

   **15% of our general offering this month will be given to: 
Spruce Lake Retreat & Pinebrook 


